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March 28th 

Phantom of the 
Opera 

7:30 PM @ PPAC


$33 P/P.  Friends and 
family are welcome. 
Please stop by the office 
to sign up and pay no 
later than December 
10th.

Dates To Remember

Don’t forget to follow us on social 
media.

Mayfair Realty
6 Putnam Road

Foxboro, MA 02035
508-543-4697

www.mayfairrealty.com
Monday-Saturday 10AM-5PM

December 6th 

Glassblowing 
Class 

6-8 PM at Luke Adams 
Glassblowing Studio


$55 P/P. Friends and 
family are welcome. 
Please stop by the office 
to sign up and pay no 
later than November 
27th.

November 15th 

Fall Flower 
Arranging Class 

7 PM @ Putnam Village 
Clubhouse


$20 P/P.  Friends and 
family are welcome. 
Please stop by the office 
to sign up and pay no 
later than November 8th.

November 22nd 

Thanksgiving 
Day 

Office is closed.  
Please call the on 
call maintenance 
technician if you 
have an emergency. 
For routine 
maintenance issues 
please call the office 
on Friday, November 
23rd.

November 4th 
  
Don’t forget to 
turn your clocks 
back an hour!

November 14th 

Left, Right & 
Center 

7 PM Held at the 
Hillcrest Village 
Clubhouse.

THE MAYFAIR NEWS

FLOWER ARRANGING CLASS 
Thursday, November 15th @ 7PM - Putnam Clubhouse
Let’s celebrate autumn by kicking it off with a flower 
arranging class.  If you’ve ever wanted to learn how to 
put  together  a  beautiful  flower  arrangement,  this  is 
your chance! Dianne Weinfeld & Beth Ferencik will be 
teaching us the basics of floral design and how easy it 
is to put together a beautiful centerpiece.  Beth was a 
professional  flower  arranger  and  comes  with  lots  of 
great tips from a lifetime of experience in the field. 
Each participant will create a beautiful autumn flower 
arrangement to take home and use or give as a gift.  All  
materials  will  be  supplied.   Please  be  sure  to  bring 
scissors  or  clippers.   If  you  want  to  add  any 
decorations (i.e.  ribbon, gourds, fruits etc) please feel 
free to bring them as well. 
If you are interested in this class be be sure to sign up 
ASAP.  As of now we do not have enough participants 
to hold it.  Cost is only is $20 per person.  Friends and 
family are welcome.  Please be sure to stop in the office, 
or call, to sign up and pay no later than November 8th. 
As always, all sales are final.

GLASSBLOWING CLASS
Thursday, December 6th @ 6PM  - Norwood, MA

We’re super excited about this 2 hour interactive class at 
Luke Adams Glassblowing Studio. Everyone will create 
one unique glass piece.  We will have many choices to 
pick  from,  including  an  ornament,  paper  weight, 
pumpkin,  cactus  garden   decor  etc.    Luke  Adams 
Studio will  provide this  amazing learning experience, 
but  most  importantly  we  will  spend  time  with  our 
friends and neighbors while learning, firsthand, about 
the art of glassblowing. 
Feel free to bring food and drinks, including wine and 
beer, to enjoy and share. Please bring any appropriate 
paper goods for your refreshments.  
The cost for this awesome event is only $55 P/P.  Space 
is limited to only 15 people. Please sure to sign up and 
pay no later than November 27th.  Friends and family 
are  welcome.   As  always,  all  sales  are  final. 
Transportation  to  this  event  is  not  provided.  We will 
meet at the studio located at 416 Lenox St., Norwood, 
MA at 6PM.  Plan to arrive at least five minutes early.

Mayfair Realty 
and Development

@mayfairrealty

http://www.mayfairrealty.com
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WINTER VACATION FORMS
Available  to  all  residents  who plan  to  leave  for  an 
entire  month  during  December,  January,  February 
and/or March.  To qualify for this $15/month credit, 
you have to be away the first through the last day of 
the month.  We ask that you turn your heat down to 
55  degrees  and  make  sure  you  lock  up  your 
apartment  before  leaving.   If  you  turn  off  your 
refrigerator, please make sure that you leave the door 
open so that mildew does not develop in the unit.  For 
snow removal  purposes,  please  let  us  know if  you 
plan to leave your car.  If so, we’d suggest that you 
ask a neighbor to move it for you when we have to 

NETWORK WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS 
*This month’s Left, Right and Center is 
Wednesday, November 14th, at 7PM in the 
Hillcrest Clubhouse.  Please bring 6 - one dollar 
bills.  Call Jim Calabrese at  774-215-0860 for 
more information.  Look for each month’s 
winners on our Facebook page. 

*We are accepting credit cards for social events. 
Payment is due at the time of signup.  Please 
look to our Facebook page for information 
about upcoming trips in the works. 


*We are paying a $100 referral fee for sending a 
qualified renter to Mayfair.  The referral fee will 
be credited to your rent the month after the new 
resident moves in.


BALSAMIC CRANBERRY-ONION JAM
Ingredients:
*⅓ cup extra virgin olive oil *4 cups chopped sweet onions
*1 tsp. kosher salt *¼ cup honey
*¼ tsp. black pepper *2 fresh thyme sprigs
*1 (12 oz) pkg. fresh or frozen cranberries, 
  thawed
*1 tbs. balsamic vinegar

Directions:
1. Heat  oil  in  a  large  heavy  saucepan  over 

medium heat.  Add onions and salt cover and 
cook  30  minutes  or  until  caramelized.   Add 
honey,  pepper,  thyme,  and  cranberries;  cook, 
uncovered,  30  minutes  or  until  cranberries 
break down and mixture is syrupy.

2. Remove pan from heat; discard thyme sprigs.  
Stir in vinegar.

 PHANTOM OF THE OPERA
Thursday, March 28, 2019 @PPAC

Critics are raving that this rendition of Phantom of the Opera is 
“bigger and better than ever before” and we certainly don’t want 
to miss it! This Andrew Lloyd Webber original will feature a new 
scenic design by Paul Brown, original  costume design by Maria 
Björnson, lighting design by Paula Constable, new choreography 
by  Scott  Amber,  and  new  staging  design  by  director  Laurence 
Connor.   The  production,  overseen  by  Matthew  Bourne  and 
Cameron  Mackintosh,  will  boast  many  exciting  special  effects 
including the show’s legendary chandelier.  The beloved story will  
be performed by a cast and orchestra of 52, making this Phantom 
one  of  the  largest  productions  now  on  tour.   With  songs  like 
“Music of the Night,” “All I ask of You,” and “Masquerade,” this 
will certainly be a performance to remember. 
We were able to obtain 30 tickets at just $33 P/P. We only have 4 
tickets left and expect they will sell out.  Please be sure to stop by 
the office or call to sign up and pay no later than December 10th. 
Friends and family are welcome and as always, all sales are final. 

SNOW REMOVAL FORMS
Available  to  elderly  residents  and/or  disabled 
residents who are not physically capable  of moving 
their  own  vehicle  for  plowing.   Please  stop  in  the 
office  and sign a  release  form to  allow us  to  move 
your vehicle for you.   Snow removal needs to be a 
cooperative effort between our staff and our residents.  
It also needs to be a cooperative effort between you 
and your neighbors.  It is imperative that cars are not 
left on the roads.  Vehicles on the road impedes our 
efforts to keep the roads clear,  as well  as making it 
impossible  for  emergency  vehicles  to  access  your 
buildings.  If you have any questions regarding our 
snow removal process please call the office.

MAYFAIR MENTORING
Dianne  Weinfeld  is  looking  to  establish  a  Mayfair  mentoring 
program for new residents.  Every year we rent to new residents 
who  have  relocated,   are  new  to  apartment  living,  or  simply 
looking to meet new people.  If you are interested in welcoming a 
few new residents and serving as a guide to our community please 
contact the office. 


